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RESPECT                                  

EXCELLENCE                        

HONESTY                          

RESPONSIBILITY 

Term 4, Week 2 

NEWSLETTER 

SECOND 

HAND  

UNFORMS 

ON FACEBOOK  

 

For all lunch enquiries  

please call  

Rory’s School Lunches  

0413 575 800  

Rory’s will be able to assist 

you with QKR, forgotten 

lunch orders, or anything 

to do with the canteen. 

 

HATS MUST NOW BE 

WORN FOR ALL  

OUTDOOR  

ACTIVITIES AND PLAY 

Friday 16th October 2020 

Welcome back to Term 4. 

We welcome Schona Murray to the staff who will be P1 class teacher for the 

rest of this year as Amelia Talbot begins her maternity leave. 

We also welcome new families and hope that you soon feel settled and part of 

our school.  

This year has been highly unpredictable and seems to have gone both quickly and painfully slowly.  

It has certainly been one where our flexibility and resiliency has been stretched in response to all that 

has happened. 

Term 4 is always one of mixed emotions as we celebrate the end of one year and begin planning for 

the one to come. For many it is a time of transition. 

With all that is happening it is important that home and school routines are maintained. 

There is still new learning which needs to happen and concepts which will be consolidated and  

revised. You will have received overviews from class teachers outlining their plans for the term.  

Children need ongoing structures and routines in order to complete a solid year of learning and to 

manage the range of events and change which Term 4 inevitably brings. 

This term looks particularly busy with events planned that were not able to be done earlier this year 

as well as those which always occur in Term 4. Please keep an eye on the school calendar. 

We also ask that you attend closely to the variety of communications that will be sent home so that 

you can keep on top of events and activities which involve your child. This includes class teacher  

communications – emails, class apps and notes and whole school communication - emails,  

Schoolstream, Facebook, Newsletter and written notes. 

Organisation will be key to ensure that your child is prepared and has what they need ready for each 

event. We thank you for your support with this to make sure it is a positive experience for your child. 

Children take their lead from the adults around them so we need to be mindful of how we manage 

situations and how we support them in being positive, resilient and able to keep things in perspective. 

We look forward to working together with you to ensure it is an exciting and happy Term 4. 

 

Daphne Schumacher  

Deputy Principal 

MAGILL SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 

FRIDAY 30TH OCTOBER 
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P12 and F13 buddies working together 
on their Wellbeing Warrior poster. 



 
 

 

Magill School Values Award  

Congratulations to the following students who have  

been awarded a certificate in week 2 

Well done for demonstrating the Magill School Values.  

RESPECT  

HONESTY 

EXCELLENCE 

RESPONSIBILITY     

 Specialist Subjects  

 

Physical Education - Florin 

Respect - P17 Anoni C 

 

 

Performing Arts - Georgea 

Respect - P10 Ava E 

 

 

Chinese - Mai 

Respect - P2 Evie S 

Respect 

 

P1   

P2   

P3   

P6   

P8   

P9   

P10   

P11   

P12   

P13   

P14   

P15   

P16   

P17   

Wawa 

Inaayat G 

Javier O 

Leo I 

Imogen H 

Adrian M 

Manraj M 

Charlotte O 

Hadi K 

Mikah H 

Ziya A 

Chanelle K 

John L 

Omar A 

Honesty 

 

P1   

P2   

P3   

P6   

P8   

P9   

P10   

P11   

P12   

P13   

P14  

P15   

P16   

P17  

Felix H 

Lucas T 

Divyanshi S 

Aseel M 

Sebastian H 

Layla H 

Olivia C 

Harrison T 

Monica d 

Olive J 

Louise L 

Obi C 

Ryan D 

Massimo C 

CONGRATULATIONS! WELL DONE! 

 

 

 

 

 

ICAS ENGLISH MEDAL WINNERS  

Avanti D Year 2 

Senuri W Year 6  

 

 



SENIOR CHOIR 2020 

Although COVID-19 presented some unique challenges this year, the Senior Choir shone through. The original learning of twelve songs 

was reduced as we were not able to perform as was planned. Unfortunately the annual concert at The Festival Centre in Term 3 was  

unable to go ahead.  We were keen to find an opportunity for the choir to sing with the orchestra and have the troupe perform their 

dances.  

We embraced the fantastic idea from the Festival of Music to make a movie with the songs being recorded. Student comperes presented 

the items and the orchestra, SAPPS Choir (with Devayani M, Desandi J and Sorcha C from our school being members) and the troupe 

performed. Several cinemas around Adelaide were booked for Wednesday 23rd September and schools were invited to bring their choirs 

to watch the movie and sing along. Our choir went to Hoyts at Norwood. Wallis Drive-In also presented the movie on Wednesday 14th 

October enabling families to come sing along and see the movie.  

Thank you to all of the Senior Choir students for their enthusiasm and effort this year and their families for supporting them to learn the 

songs and be a part of a great choir experience. We look forward to 2021 and hopefully we will be able to present a public concert  

performance.  

Deb Knott 

 



 
 

For students who require medication at school please ensure all medication is in date, is in its original packaging and 

has a pharmacy label to match the health care plan / action plan / medication agreement exactly. This is a department 

requirement and  applies to prescription and over the counter medication.  

Medication which does not comply will not be administered and your child will not be able to attend  

excursions/camps.  

Health Care Plans / Action Plans / Medication Agreements 

 

Plans / agreements should be reviewed every 12 months, however given the current situation we will continue to use 

existing health care plans if they continue to meet your child’s needs.  

YEAR 8 TRASITION DAYS 

 

 

Wednesday 2nd December 

Tuesday 1st December 

Monday 30th November 

Wednesday 25th November 

Monday 30th November 

Thursday 3rd December 

& 

Friday 4th December 

KAT EDSON - PCW 

I would like to welcome back  

everyone  for the final term of 

2020. This year has been a roller 

coaster for all of us and we have all 

felt the weight of a difficult year. With it being the 

final term, we are likely to feel the fatigue and  

exhaustion that comes from a long year. It is  

important that we continue to look after ourselves, 

including our mental well-being.  

Taking time for ourselves to prioritise self-care is so 

important. Even doing something you love for you 

ten minutes a day (or week) can really help refocus 

and slow down. Spending quality time as a family, 

reconnecting and supporting, each other have  

become more important than ever. Prioritising a 

family dinner together or going for a walk together 

as a family on the weekend is important for us to 

feel connected and supported. I remember one of 

the influential people in my life said to me ‘you can’t 

fill others cups, if your own cup is empty’. It is  

important that we continue to look after ourselves 

and ‘fill up our own cups’ regularly.  

This term is sure to be a busy term and one that I 

am sure our students will enjoy. I look forward to 

working with and supporting your children and  

families during Term 4 to provide the opportunity 

and support for a successful end of the 2020 school 

year.  

Kat 

 



 

 

For information  

on becoming  

involved or  

playing school 

sport for your 

school go to the 

Magill School  

website: 

www.magill 

school.sa.edu.au 

GONGRATULAITONS 
Anna and Phoebe 

BOYS SAPSASA BASKETBALL 
On Monday 19th of October - 9 Year 6/7 boys  
competed in the SAPSASA Basketball tournament 
against 6 other schools at Wayville Basketball  
Stadium. I am very grateful to have coached a team 
of tough competitors, willing learners and selfless individuals. It is rare 
to coach a young team where there are zero examples of poor body 
language, negative communication to team mates or complaints about 
court time, particularly in a full day competition. Their commitment to 
the success of the team as a unit was a major factor in our record of 
four wins and two losses, getting a few wins against tough competition 
and pushing an undefeated side all the way to the final buzzer.  

I would like to thank and congratulate Noah, Kobe, Sam, Marcus, Oliver, 
Eann, Elliot, Oscar and Khanh on their efforts all day and in all the lead 
up practices. In addition, I would like to thank the parents who came to 
offer their support, encouragement, and assistance on the day. It was 
greatly appreciated by not only myself but the guys on the team as well. 

Mike Shortt. 

GIRLS SAPSASA BASKETBALL 
On Monday 19th of October - 8 Year 7 Girls competed in the SAPSASA 
Basketball tournament against four other schools at Wayville Basketball 
Stadium.  

Georgia, Yasmine, Phoebe, Anna, Lianna, Alana, Charlotte and Varshaa 
suited up in the Magill green and gold to play a full day of games at the 
freezing cold stadium. The cold was not a deterrent for the Magill team 
who were so pumped to hit the court.  They scored 24 points in 15 
minutes. The mercy rule was evoked and they convincingly won their 
first game.  

Despite the early confidence boost the next two games saw a drop in 
point scoring as they competed hard against two formidable teams. The 
girls found their form again in the last game, evening out the day with a 
respectable two wins and two losses.  
 
The team's success was due to their level of commitment, preparation 
and ability to work as a team. They passed the ball up the court always 
finding the open player for the right shot.  

I was proud of the girls. They displayed a positive, supportive attitude, 
excellent sportsmanship and overall a top quality team.   

Danielle Bator  

Magill School students 

Anna and Phoebe were 

selected and competed 

in the SAPSASA Torrens  

River District netball 

team which finished  

runners up.  

 
Well done girls!  

SAPSASA NETBALL 

NETBALL COACH WANTED 
 

 

Do you enjoy working with children?  

Are you motivated and energetic? 

Do you have some time to spare? 

Magill is looking for a volunteer Netball Coach to 

coach an enthusiastic team of netballers.  

Please contact Rachel Owens  

Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday 9:00am-2:30pm 

Telephone 8331 9422 

 Rachel.Owens318@schools.sa.edu.au 

 

http://www.magillschool.sa.edu.au
http://www.magillschool.sa.edu.au
mailto:Rachel.Owens318@schools.sa.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

Uniform shop 
UMS are the suppliers of The Magill School uniform.  

Orders can be made directly through the school uniform 

shop located next to OSHC, UMS Clearview  or online. 

https://umspl.com.au/ 

UMS current opening hours are as follows:  

 Magill School shop - 0434 776 938             

Tuesday 2:30pm – 4:00pm 

Wednesday 8:00am - 9:30am 

 Glynburn Plaza - 0431 771 260 

Monday to Friday 9:00am - 5:00pm 

Shop 1B, 161-167 Glynburn Road, Firle SA 5070   

 UMS Online everyday 

Uniform Management Services (UMS)  

8363 5255  

 

Email: adelaide@umspl.com.au 

 

Discount will not apply to hats  

purchased from Magill School front office. 

12.5% discount applies when 

you purchase the Magill School  

uniform during the term 4 sale. 

Sale ends last day of Term 4 

Friday 11th December 2020 

FIRLE SHOP OPENING DATE 

TUESDAY 27TH OCTOBER 

https://umspl.com.au/
https://umspl.com.au/
https://dlpng.com/png/5404795

